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Dear Friends,

I am writing to share information about a wonderful opportunity that I hope you will
prayerfully consider.

Our Diocese will once again be participating in the #iGiveCatholic Day of Giving
on Tuesday, December 2, 2025. Held annually on the Tuesday after Thanksgiving,
secularly known as #Giving Tuesday. This Global Day of Philanthropy and generosity
offers the faithful a special chance to celebrate our Catholic heritage and honor the
beauty of our faith.

#1GiveCatholic, now in its 1th year, is a proven, dynamic crowdfunding event that
offers an excellent opportunity for Christian stewards in the Catholic community to
come together, give thanks, give back, and give Catholic! The work being
accomplished in our Camden Diocese is lifesaving. #iGiveCatholic, with its vast
reach, offers use a platform to raise critically important funds, especially at a time
when individuals are seeking year end charitable giving opportunities. I have
personally seen the tremendous impact this even has had on our parishes, schools
and ministries in communities across the country.

Last year we were able to raise over $110,000!

It is my sincere hope that ALL of our parishes, schools and ministries will take
advantage and join in the fun and excitement of this event. Our Diocese has covered
the application cost so please know this is offered as a gift to your organization.

Registration opened on Monday, August 18th. I the coming weeks, you'll be hearing
more about this initiative from Diocesan personnel. Excellent guidance and training
will be offered making this process simple, ensuring your success.

Join us as we watch the ordinary become extraordinary!
Thank you for your consideration of this fabulous opportunity. Let’s unite to
celebrate all that we do, as Catholics, to build HIS Kingdom and invite people to

invest in our good work!

Sincerely,

T UonepoA Lusiais,

Most Revered Joseph A. Williams
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